[bookmark: _GoBack]This half term we will be continuing our creative curriculum topic of ‘Wonderful Water’. We have lots of exciting things planned which you will hear about over the next couple of weeks, including a visit from The Canal and River Trust and a field trip to Ilkley by train. As part of our Magic Mondays art and design technology focus this half term, we have arranged for a ceramics artist to come into school on some of the days to teach the children about the craft of ceramics. The ceramics artist will work with the children and the class teacher to create their own piece of pottery, which will link to our topic of ‘Wonderful Water’. The best children’s’ ceramics will be chosen to compete in an art competition. Alongside making their ceramics craft the children will have the opportunity to re-make their model boat, make a Paper Mache waterfall and an Easter craft throughout the half term. Children will only need to bring in resources for their model boat (similar to last time – yoghurt pots/ plastic milk bottles/ kitchen roll tubes/ matchsticks /lollypop sticks). Please could your child bring these into school before or on Thursday this week. Due to the ceramics artist having other commitments too, some of our ‘Magic Days’ will be on Mondays and some will be on Thursdays. 
Please see the dates below for the days ALL children in Year 3/4 should come in their non- school uniform clothes (suitable for art and DT activities). Thursday 27th February Thursday 5th March Monday 9th March Monday 16th March Monday 23rd March Thursday 26th March Thursday 2nd April.
Thank you for your support. Year 3/4 teachers
Message sent from: Elinor Birtwistle 
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